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District’s July Pumping Decreases – Conservation Efforts Recognized 

Nipomo CSD is thanking their customer’s for the collective conservation effort.  In July, the District 

pumped 245 acre feet or about 80 Million gallons of groundwater to meet customer demand.  This is a 

nearly 16% improvement (reduction) compared to the District’s five year average for July. 

July and August are typically the District’s largest production months due to irrigation demands of its 

customers.  Many many water agencies are seeing increased demand for water due to drought 

conditions. A decrease in District pumping shows that customers are doing good work overall on 

conservation.  

General Manager, Michael LeBrun, states “We want to thank all of our customers who have worked hard to 

reduce water demand in the midst of drought. If we all continue to work together, we can reach 30% reduction 

and prevent damage to our aquifer during this extended drought. Let’s keep up the good work!”   

 

For more information, contact the District at (805) 929-1133 or visit our website at www.ncsd.ca.gov. 

### 
 

Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is 
pleased to provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste 
management services as well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services 
District is to provide its customers with reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 

http://www.ncsd.ca.gov/

